
From: Экодом Ecohome < >  
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 3:04 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Subject: Committee's draft report on paragraph 7 of decision VII/8c - comments 
 
Dear Fiona, 
 
Dear Chairman and Committee members, 
 
Thank you very much for providing the Draft report on the implementation of paragraph 7 of 
decision VII/8c on compliance by Belarus with its obligations under the Convention and thanks for 
the opportunity to submit our comments. 

Please find attached our comments to the Draft report. 
 
Kind regards,  
--  
_____________________________ 
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